Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:​​
· Please remember to sign up for breakfast and lunch. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. The breakfast and lunch menus for June can be found on our district website.
· Attached you will find a letter from our nurse; this is for 5th grade parents only. Please be sure to read this letter.
· Attached you will find a flyer for Paulsboro Wrestling Camp.
· Just a reminder our 5th Grade Ice Cream Social will be held on June 12th at 1:30 pm.
· Just a reminder that report cards will be finalized on June 14th. Our students’ last day is June 14th and is an early dismissal day. 
· Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)
​​​We hope everyone has a great Summer!!!

